
Presenting our ICE President, Rachel Skinner – “Women in Engineering” Webinar. 
 
Joining Rachel will be four panel members who will provide insight into engineering for women and talk 
about their personal experiences as engineers. 
 
There will be a Q&A panel available in WebEx for questions for Rachel and the panel, providing advice and 
information for members, non-members, STEM school students and university students who have also 
been invited. 
 
 
The event will be hosted online via Cisco WebEx (link and information attached to this email). 
The event is open to all - ICE members and non-members in the Australasia region (Australia and New 
Zealand) so please forward on to those you feel may be interested. 
 

Attendance is FREE and open to all – members and non-members. 

To receive a link, email your details to transtasman@ice.org.uk  
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